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William A. Nixon b
Uranium Process Licensing Station t_ g@
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Kerr McGee Chemical Corporation
West Chicago, Illinois facility
Docket No. 40-2061

Dear Mr. Nixon:

I recently received a copy of a July 15, 1980 memorandum
In thisprepared by you for the file on this matter.

memorandum you stated that the following materials were
given to Kerr-McGee:

Staff Technical Position, Fuel Process and
Fabrication Branch, Interim Land Cleanup
Criteria for Decommissioning Uranium Mill
Sites, May 1978.

Guidelines for Decontamination of Facilities
and Equipment Prior to Release for Unrestricted
Use or Termination of Licenses for Byproduct,
Source or Special Nuclear Material, November

.

1976.

Meeting to Establish Criteria for Decontaminating
the Ex-Cotter Property on Latty Avenue in
Hazelwood, Missouri, Meeting on September 22, 1978.

I would appreciate if you could send me a copy of the same.

Yours truly, ,

I

Ly/
Aline Rapkin
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Divison r ,.m, m/f
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